Brighton High School

7878 Brighton Road, Brighton, MI 48116
Telephone: (810) 299-4150 Fax: (810) 299-4160

COLLEGE VISITATION FORM

One of the most important decisions many students will make during their years in high school will be
their choice of college. This selection has great implications on education and career goals, as well as, on
family financial status. College visitations are a vital component of the college selection process. Brighton

High School encourages students and parents to make college visits. Choosing a college is a big
investment and we encourage students to investigate the colleges thoroughly by stepping foot on campus,

sitting in on a class, touring the facilities, and meeting with college representatives and students.

Directions to receive a SCHOOL RELATED AB E for a college visit:

1. Parents must call the attendance line 810-299-4118 the day of the visit or prior to explain the
absence. When this form is turned in, the absence becomes school related.

Fill out this form and take it with you to the college.

Have parent or legal guardian sign this form.

Have college representative sign this form.

Student returns this form to the Attendance Office.
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Student Name

Mailing Address

Home Telephone

As a parent or legal guardian of the requesting student, I verify that my student went on this college
visitation.

Name of parent or legal guardian (print)

Parent Signature

Name of College to Visit

Date of Visitation

Name of College Representative (print)

College Representative Signature

College Representative Phone Number




